
 

OFFICIAL 

COUNCIL MEETING – 22 February 2023 
 
RECOMMMENDATION FROM CORPORATE POLICY COMMITTEE: PAY POLICY 
STATEMENT 2023/24 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That  
 
1. the Pay Policy Statement for 2023/23 be approved and published accordingly; 

and 
 

2. the agreed Pay Policy Statement for 2023/24 be reviewed in-year and any further 
changes be approved by the Monitoring Officer and published accordingly. 

 

 
Extract from the Minutes of the Corporate Policy Committee meeting on 9 February 2023 
 
65 PAY POLICY STATEMENT 2023/24  
 
The Committee considered a report which outlined changes to the Pay Policy Statement 
for 2023/24. 
 
Changes since last year’s Statement were outlined in section 7.4 of the report. 
 
RESOLVED (unanimously) 
 
That  
 
1. the changes since the 2022/23 Pay Policy Statement be noted as outlined in section 

7.4 of the report; 
 

2. the Pay Policy Statement for 2023/24 as appended to the report be recommended to 
Council for approval and published accordingly; and 

 
3. the agreed Pay Policy Statement for 2023/24 be reviewed in-year and any further 

changes be approved by the Monitoring Officer and published accordingly. 
 


